
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

PARENTAL SURVEY 

RE AND THE CATHOLIC LIFE OF THE SCHOOL 

 

We would like to gain some feedback from you on how your children feel about being 

at Cardinal Pole Catholic School, RE as a subject and their experience of Catholic Life 

at the school, I ask if you could spare a few minutes to complete the online survey 
Here 

  

Whilst writing, may I remind parents/carers that our bi-weekly Prayer and Bible Study 

Groups continue every alternate Monday from 2.15pm-3pm in the school Chapel.  

Please register your interest in attending by emailing chaplaincy@cardinalpole.co.uk 

stating which group you would like to attend, your name,  your child’s name and a 

contact number. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/avpz6FrRbM
mailto:chaplaincy@cardinalpole.co.uk

